Transferring to Flex Academy
from within HCOS

The Ministry of Education expects that when a student is enrolled in courses in more than one school, the school
that holds the majority of courses is designated as the school of record (SOR). Flex Academy is both a division of
HCOS, and a separate school entity from HCOS. So, this presents a few quirks that needs to be navigated.

Families of students cross-enrolling wth Flex Academy will need to be aware of a few aspects of cross-
enroliment. This page gives helpful information on the subject.
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https://sophie.onlineschool.ca/books/information-for-families/page/hcos-to-bcos-transfer-request-why-is-this-necessary

